ILO/SU/RES/86

RESOLUTION

concerning the instructions to be given to the new
Staff Union Committee to produce a draft revision of the Staff Union Rules,
after the widest consultations with the membership

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in an Extraordinary General Meeting on
1 October 1999,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee resulting from the next elections to
prepare without delay, within a maximum of 12 months, and after the widest consultations
with the membership, a draft revision of the Staff Union Rules, for submission to a General
Meeting for approval, and to hold a consultation with all the members of the Union with a

view to the adoption of a final text.
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